Dear %NAME%,

Beginning July 1, 2016, District Five will no longer provide employees with printed direct deposit stubs. To view your payment stubs and other personal information, as well as make any changes,

you will need to register for the new Employee Self Service. To register, click the link below, or copy/paste it into your web browser - then select the "Register" option in the upper right corner.

https://ess.spart5.net

Your employee ID %NAME%, is %EMPLOYEE ID%. You will key this in as you register. It is very important to check your email once you complete the registration form, as you will receive an email confirmation before you log in the first time.

Please become familiar with the ESS system so you can keep track of your payment information as necessary.











